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 From: Chris Jensen [cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org]
 Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 3:17 PM

 To: 'bobnlcad@gmail.com'; 'dfuller@bristolmt.com'
 Cc: 'Town Manager'

 Subject: Fallbrook Park 3280 - Tier 2 request
 Attachments: Fallbrook Park 3280 2018-02-28 Existing Dock Aerial.pdf; Fallbrook 

Park 3280 
2018-01-21 Site Plan.pdf

Good Afternoon,

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 21, 2018.

Please let this email serve as administrative approval to place the existing 
floating dock (as detailed on 
the attached 2016 aerial image) in the location as depicted on the proposed site 
plan.  The location and 
size of the relocated dock is of sufficient area, dimension, and location for zoning
purposes under 
Chapter 96: Canandaigua Lake Uniform Docking and Mooring Code of the Town of 
Canandaigua.
This administrative approval assumes the existing dock is not going to be increased 
in size, area, and/or 
dimension.

Sincerely,
Chris Jensen

Chris Jensen PE
Code Enforcement / Zoning Officer
Town of Canandaigua - Development Office
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424
(cell) 585-315-3088
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